Notice of Change/Withdrawal

DEPARTMENT OF BUSINESS AND PROFESSIONAL REGULATION
Construction Industry Licensing Board
RULE NO: RULE TITLE
61G4-15.006: Financial Responsibility, Definition, Grounds for Denial

NOTICE OF CORRECTION

Notice is hereby given that the following correction has been made to the proposed rule in Vol. 33 No. 30, July 27, 2007 issue of the Florida Administrative Weekly.
The correction is as follows:

The Notice of Change which published on November 2, 2007 in Vol. 33, No. 44 of the Florida Administrative Weekly incorrectly stated, “The change is in response to written comments submitted by the staff of the Joint Administrative Procedures Committee.” It should have read, “The change is in response to comments received at the public hearing on October 10, 2007.”

This correction does not affect the substance of the Notice of Change published on November 2, 2007.

THE PERSON TO BE CONTACTED REGARDING THE PROPOSED RULE IS: G. W. Harrell, Executive Director, Construction Industry Licensing Board, 1940 North Monroe Street, Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0750.
